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With great enthusiasm and a deep-rooted commitment to environmental stewardship, Sadhu 

Vaswani International School for Girls hosted the Annual Eco Meet on July 31, 2025. 

The event commenced with the Inauguration and Welcome Address by the School Principal, Dr. 

Santosh Vyas, who highlighted the importance of collective action towards conserving nature 

and fostering green habits in young minds. The Principal applauded the efforts of the Eco Club 

and motivated students to continue being environmentally responsible citizens. 

Following the welcome address, the much-awaited release of the Eco Club Newsletter - 

‘Sanjeevni’ took place. The newsletter is a vibrant compilation of students’ articles, poems, eco- 

initiatives, and creative expressions centered on environmental themes. It reflects the thoughts, 

awareness, and actions of our budding eco-warriors. 

The event progressed with an impressive Display of Eco Models, where students presented both 

working and static models focused on sustainable practices, including waste management, water 

conservation, and renewable energy solutions. Alongside the models, students also shared their 

innovative ideas and solutions to address pressing environmental issues. Their presentations 

were thought-provoking and reflected the creativity, awareness, and potential of youth-driven 

environmental action. 

The highlight of the event was the Miyawaki Plantation Activity, where students actively 

participated in planting tree species using the Miyawaki method. In a unique blend of nature and 

technology, each sapling was given a name and tagged with a QR code, allowing for digital 

tracking and long-term monitoring of its growth. This creative initiative exemplified a forward- 

thinking approach to ecological responsibility. 

The Annual Eco Meet culminated with a powerful message of sustainability, inspiring hope, 

creativity, and action for a cleaner, greener future. It proved to be an engaging and empowering 

experience for students, encouraging them to collaborate, reflect, and take pride in their role as 

environmental stewards. 

  



 


